Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/26/2024 2:56:17 AM

First name: Kris

Last name: Jeremiah

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Please keep access open to motorcycles, atv and utvs on the road system.

Access to these roads has been a part of our family activities for multiple generations and access to these areas
is part of why we live in this area.

Also if there ever a plan to fight forest fires in the future, a robust infrastructure of roads is imperative for safely
accessing many areas with crews and fire equipment to protect our beautiful forests that we work and play in.
We grew up working and recreating in these forests and keeping access for future generations to enjoy
recreationally and for work is important to many families that live near our National Forest road systems.
Respectfully,

Kris Jeremiah



